Grant application – The Einhorn Family Foundation 

The Einhorn Family Foundation awards grants for projects aiming to promote health and wellbeing, primarily for children, in low- and middle-income countries. Most successful applications are based on a scientific project. 

Grants can be applied for twice per year, in the spring and in the autumn. The next due date is March 15, 2022. The applications are reviewed for scientific rigour and to what extent they can contribute to better health for children. In some cases, the applications are sent for peer review. In some cases, the applicant is invited to present the project. 

The foundation awards around 1 million SEK per year. 

Assessment:
1. Scientific rigour
2. Originality
3. Potential to contribute to improved health
4. Potential to contribute with increased and improved knowledge within the study field

Instructions
The application shall be a maximum of 4 pages, including references. A popular scientific description should be included in the application and should be no more than ½ page. 

Popular scientific description
Describe the project without using technical terms so that the content can be understood by a reader without medical training. 

Aim and objectives
Briefly describe why the project is important and what it aims to achieve. Provide the specific objectives in bullet form. 

Background 
Describe the evidence that already exists in the field and identify the knowledge gaps that the project intends to fill.

Ethical considerations and ethical clearance 
The grant will be made available to successful applicants once ethical clearance exists but is not necessary for the application.

Significance
1. Scientific significance for the research field
2. Significance for health

Other grants applied for and awarded for the same project

Budget
Funding for salaries for Swedish researchers is not awarded. Funding for staff employed in the study country can be covered by the grant. 

Applications should be submitted to: info@einhornfoundation.se
